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As a Tillamook County REALTOR, I can speak to the need for special consideration 

in our county for legislation which considers our rural nature.  Tillamook County 

consists mostly of small unincorporated coastal communities, yet the need for 

affordable and work force housing is possibly even more critical here due to the 

staffing needs for the survival of tourism based businesses.  I support the requests by 

Sen. Suzanne Weber and Rep. Cyrus Javadi in SB406 to create legislation which 

includes Tillamook County's special needs. 


